



THIRD SECTOR DUMFRIES AND GALLOWAY

REPORT OF MEETINGS

Community Planning Senior Leadership Team (CPSLT)

11 May 2023

THIRD SECTOR DUMFRIES AND GALLOWAY SUMMARY

Working together to put our sector first
Dumfries and Galloway's Third Sector Interface

PLEASE NOTE: THIS IS A PERSONAL RECORD BY THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OF TSDG, NORMA AUSTIN HART. IT IS BASED ON MY OWN OBSERVATIONS. IT IS NOT A FORMAL MINUTE OF THE MEETING.

1. This was the first meeting of the newly established CPSLT. It was agreed that there would be a rotating chair.
2. Regarding the minutes of the previous meeting of CPEG: I asked the CPSLT to note that DGC's Richard Grieveson and I are working on two matters arising:
 - a. An overview of all external funding coming into D&G via the DGC and for the third sector.
 - b. How the locality hubs are working and the planned workshop for DGC and TSDG staff on the hubs to review practice.
3. We agreed to bring updates on both to August meeting
4. The CPSLT had an open discussion about priorities/areas of focus for their future agendas based on appendix 4 which contained a summary of two consultation meetings with CP partners.
5. Key points:
 - a. ADP will now be part of CP framework.
 - b. Looked after children will be a priority.
 - c. Transitions from school to beyond also were noted.
 - d. I emphasised the importance of Digital Exclusion and Community Transport to the CPSLT and CPPB because neither has a host partnership within CP.
 - e. There was agreement that the wording of the LOIP priorities changes to 'outcome areas' rather than outcomes.
 - f. The LOIP should be aligned with the RES and the recently reframed national priorities and the NSET.
 - g. The DGC CP team is meeting with the chairs of the many thematic groups that make up the CPP to identify barriers.
 - h. CPSLT role is to help unblock and add value, how do we do the area-based stuff differently?
6. 10,000 voices will be reviewed and updated, a paper will be circulated and discussed at the next meeting.
7. Community Transport, Digital Exclusion and education links will be priorities for the next meeting.
8. There was a presentation on Community Wealth Building from SoSE and H&SCP
9. I made the following points:
 - a. Anchor organisations should establish a baseline of % of budgets currently spent on CWB
 - b. TSIs should be involved in planning and engagement on CWB
 - c. CWB will require huge culture change and resources for it.
 - d. Commissioning and procurement practice will have to change
 - e. I asked TSDG to be included in any meetings on this